Attach to shipping document on outside of package sent to USA
Re:  Authorization to use our pre-paid EMS airbills and Guidelines for Importation #1121.
To Whom It May Concern:
This letter addresses the U. S. Department of Agriculture “Guidelines for Importation #1121”, concerning the enclosed specimen shipment.

The enclosed specimens contain human blood or skin cells.  They are being shipped to Gene Security Network diagnostic laboratory in the United States for the purpose of performing a DNA test to determine parentage or other biological relationship.  Test results will then be used in conjunction with U.S. immigration or legal proceedings involving the tested parties.

In accordance with Guidelines for Importation #1121, Paternity Testing Corporation hereby states that:
1) The test kits and kit components are not intended to be used to diagnose infectious diseases of animals, and

2) The test kits are pre-packaged in the United States, and are ready for use.

If you have any questions, or need anything further, please do not hesitate to contact Natera (GSN) at by telephone at (650) 249-9090 , or by email at info@natera.com
Thank you,
Scott Wein
International Representative
Paternity Testing Corporation
